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Dear Parents and Carers        25th June 2026 

Staffing arrangements for 25/26 

As we approach the end of the academic year, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 

continued support and partnership throughout 2024/25. It has been a year filled with growth, learning, and 

many memorable moments for our school community. 

Looking ahead to September 2025, I am pleased to share with you the staffing arrangements for the 

upcoming academic year. We are committed to ensuring continuity and excellence in teaching and learning, 

and I am confident that the team we have in place will continue to provide a nurturing and inspiring 

environment for all our pupils. 

Please find below the staffing structure for each year group: 

Year Group and 

Mixed age classes 

Class Teacher Teaching Assistant 

Nursery                  

Class 1 

Nursery Lead:- Miss Fryer Miss Thilwin                               

Mrs Heyes 

Reception Mrs Carroll                                                        Mrs Jones                                    

Ms K Eckardt 
Year 1/Class 2:1 Mrs Carroll  

Mrs Tate  (Foundation subjects  

Year 2 /Class 2:2 Mrs Tate Ms C Hardman 

Year 3 and Year 4 

Class 3 

Mrs Goman Mrs L Smith 

Year 5 and Year 6 

Class 4 

Mr Sharma   Deputy Head Ms C Hardman 

We understand that transitions can bring both excitement and questions, and we will be supporting all 

pupils as they prepare to move into their new classes. Further information about transition activities will be 

shared with you shortly. 

We recognise that in regards to our Reception, year 1 and year 2 parents this is a change to our existing 

class structure and will be sending a letter out regarding meeting for parents to answer any questions 

parents may have.. 

Thank you once again for your continued support.                                                                             

Kind Regards 

 

Mrs K Mowbray 

Head Teacher 
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